
“National Public Safety Telecommunications Week” 
 

Each year, the second full week of April honors telecommunications 
personnel in the public safety community who do the frontline job 24 hours 
per day, 7 days a week, 365 days a year.   
 
Between the thin Red Line, the thin Blue Line and the thin White Line lies 
the thinnest Gold Line.  This thin Gold Line represents those Men and 
Women who are rarely seen but mostly heard.  The calm voice of 
Communications.  The Golden glue that holds it all together.   
 
These dedicated 911 Professionals are trained in Emergency Medical 
Dispatch and Emergency Communications and are the Thin Gold Line.  We 
honor our Public Safety Communications Officials and thank them for their 
service.     
 
 

 


